
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     Nikon SB-103 Nikonos Speedlight 

Sold at Camera House between June 1984 and July 1994 

 

Defect in some extremely rare cases, the front of the flash head  

may pop out, resulting in a burst incident. 

 

Hazard the batteries may emit hydrogen gas (for example, if NiCd  

batteries with differing charge levels are used). When this gas mixed  

with the air inside the SB-103 and the SB-103 was fired, spark  

generated by the flash head could cause the front of the flash head  

to pop out, resulting in a burst incident. 

 

What to do Consumers should stop using the product and contact  

Nikon Australia. Nikon Australia will purchase the product from  

consumers (incl. freight).  

 

Contact details you can contact Nikon Australia by phoning 1300 401 200 

Mon-Fri 9am to 5pm, by emailing Service.Nau@nikon.com  

or go to www.nikon.com.au. 

 

 
 


